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Heavenly, Azra, Farzan, Aayan K, Ateg,                                    
Lamar, Hira, Nantenin, 

Nursery: Lenaya & Noor 

Reception: Shivika & Dream 

Year 1: Theo & Talha 

Year 2: Zohair & Aishleen 

Year 3: Anaya & Romaithah 

Year 4: Dominic & Maymuna 

Year 5: Elliott & Imanuel 
Year 6: Othailah & Hira 

Well done everyone for all your hard work this 
week! Keep it up. 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

We have had another busy week here at Cheetwood.  
 

Our meet the teacher meetings have been a huge success. Thank you to those who have attended, I hope you 
have found them useful. For those parents who were unable to attend all presentations are now saved on the 
school website. Year 4 meet the teacher meeting will take place on Monday 26th September at 9am. 
 

This week we have welcomed back all of our Manchester City coaches and the children have really enjoyed 
their sessions. It really is a fantastic sporting opportunity for our children. 
 

Many of you will be aware that we have recently launched our new systematic synthetic phonics programme in 
school. Twinkl Phonics is a DfE-validated systematic synthetic phonics scheme based on the Letters and Sounds 
programme. Children in our Early Years and Phase 1 classes will have daily phonics lessons. A number of  
children in Phase 2 will have additional phonics lessons throughout the week. If you require any additional  
information, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 
 

Year 4 children have enjoyed their second swimming lesson this week. A big thank you to all of our Year 4  
parents for ensuring the children have the correct kit and are in on time ready for the coach. 
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Mrs Ellie Clark,  
Headteacher 

   ATTENDANCE 

Our school attendance target                                           
this year is 97% 

Class attendance for the this week: 
Year 1: 96.2%          Year 2:  92.9% 

Year 3: 94.5%            Year 4:  98.3% 

Year 5: 99.1%    Year 6:  95.6% 

                          Overall  96.1%  

Unfortunately we have not achieved our 
attendance target this week.   

Please remember there will be  
NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time. 



**Reminder** 

Please ensure your child brings a coat everyday.             
A waterproof coat is best so that your child doesn’t have a 

wet coat all day. Also, suitable shoes should be worn to make 
sure their feet stay dry. 

Updated Details  
Please can you make sure the office has your 
correct contact details and if you have moved 

house over the holidays, please let us know your 
new address. 

 


